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DATE: May 20, 2020 

 

TO:      Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

FROM:   Brian LeBrun, Deputy City Manager – Finance  

 

SUBJECT: $5,000 Donation from Briar Hydro Associates 

 

 

Recommendation: 

Accept this report and approve expenditure of the $5,000 donation from Briar Hydro as provided 

by City Council, under the diminimus grants and donations authorization. 

 

 

Discussion: 

The City received the a check in the amount of $5,000 and letter from Briar Hydro Associates 

(BrHA) as a donation to the City to be used to help local residents who have been adversely 

impacted by the Corona Virus Pandemic. 

 

Conclusion: 

This very generous donation from Briar Hydro Associates was given with much latitude on how 

to help local residents that have been adversely affected by this pandemic.  With consideration 

that Briar Hydro Dams are located in Penacook, administration proposes to work with the 

councilors from Penacook to allocate these funds to help Penacook residents or Businesses 

negatively impacted by this pandemic or as otherwise directed by City Council. 

 

A thank you letter will be sent to Briar Hydro Associates upon acceptance and approval by City 

Council. 
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